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 Well, I hope everyone is doing well, considering what is 
going on around us.  It is ñtell taleò for us, when the only 
exciting things going on are routine medical appoint-
ments and grocery shopping!  Our July 4th celebration 
was done by watching celebrations on TV, and the golf 
cart parade as they drove past our house.  I am not 
complaining.  As I write this Newsletter, we are waiting 
for Hurricane Isaias to reach us!! This kind of excite-
ment I could do without, completely.  
 
I am trying to decide how to proceed with this news let-
ter, considering what I have for current events and the  
photos in  the latter part of 2003?  So, I will use the few 
current pictures I have and then move on to  and finish 
2003. Lets see what happens?  
 
How do you like our rainbow behind our house? I think I 
caught one a couple of years ago also.  As for the 
clock, that was at 9:54AM.  Now look at the thermome-
ter!!! 
  
The Museum presentations in Conway have started up 
again on Wednesdays & Saturdays.  This was on local 
fossils.  We donôt look for them, but some people do.  

 

Happy 4th of July!! 
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When our RV Group would get together, we would do 
something interesting together. At Pharr, TX we spent 

some time at the beach.  As you can tell it was too 
chilly to take our cloths off!!! 
 
Sometimes we traveled with a few other members of 
our group, which we did in Mobile, AL.  These pictures 

were taken at the USS Alabama Battle Ship Memorial 
Park.  At the bottom, a couple of us were testing out 
the sleeping arrangements on board ship. 
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The final choice is St Ignace, MI.  Naturally, we visited 
Mackinac Island, a rather unique experience!  A fun 

place to visit! Motorized vehicles are not allowed on 
the Island.  That leaves walking, bicycles, and horse & 
carriage.  We also visited the canal near by in Saulte 
St Marie.  We were there with the Goldman Family, 

with whom we have become quite close.. 


